THE SURGERY WILL BE CLOSED ON THE FOLLOWING BANK HOLIDAYS.
August Bank Holiday: 
Monday 31st August
Christmas: 


Friday 25thDecember 

 






Monday 28th December

New Year:


Friday 1st January 2021.

If you require a doctor when the surgery is closed please telephone:

 



0114 2343418
 

Or attend the NHS Walk in Centre @ Broad Lane Sheffield.
 

Or contact the Sheffield City GP Health Centre: 0114 241 2700
